Health Protocols for Upcoming Religious
Gathering

Dear Congregants,

As we prepare for our upcoming religious gathering, we would like to ensure the safety and well-
being of all attendees. Below are the health protocols that we kindly ask you to follow:

Face Masks: All participants must wear masks at all times while indoors.

Social Distancing: Please maintain a distance of at least 6 feet from others.

Hand Sanitizing: Hand sanitizers will be available at various points; please use them
frequently.

Health Screening: A brief health screening will be conducted at the entrance; individuals
with symptoms will be kindly asked to return home.

Capacity Limits: We will be adhering to strict capacity limits based on local health
guidelines.

We appreciate your cooperation and understanding as we work together to create a safe and
welcoming environment for all our members. If you have any questions or need assistance,
please do not hesitate to reach out.

Thank you for your support, and we look forward to seeing you at the gathering.

Warm regards,

The Organizing Committee



